
 
Ministry of Health & Population from Nepal visited MUPY 
 

June 29, 2011       
 
MUPY leading by Assoc. Prof. Promchit Saralamp, Head of Department of Pharmaceutical Botany, and
Assoc. Prof. Wisuda Suvitayavat, Head of Medicinal Plant Information Center, cordially welcomed the
representative from Ministry of Health &Population, Nepal,hereupon, staffs from Thai Traditional
Medicine Center. The purpose of this visit is to observe our activities in Herbal Research Center so
as to integrate the useful information hereby for Ayurvedic Research Centre in Nepal.  

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/751


